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Bike Rodeos in Fergus Falls & Detroit Lakes 
Concordia Riverside Bike Ride
CookWell Success Story
Pelican Rapids Highway 59 / 108 Public Input Meeting
Update from GreenCorps Member

Do you love to bike?  

Do your kids' or grandkids' bikes need a spring tune-up? 

Bring your bike and have some fun at these upcoming events!

http://www.partnership4health.org/
http://www.partnership4health.org/
http://www.health.state.mn.us/ship/






 
LiveWell + EatWell = CookWell



Lynn Remsberg and Kary Systma from Lake Region Healthcare teamed up 
and taught an informative, creative, and tasty CookWell class in March.

Do you love to watch Food Network, spend time with friends, and eat delicious
food? Then it's time to sign up for the CookWell classes at the YMCA in Fergus
Falls!

Over the past year, chefs from area restaurants and cafeterias who partner with
PartnerSHIP 4 Health (PS4H) in their healthy restaurant initiative, EatWell, have
been leading a healthy cooking class every other month. Participants help prep
the meal, eat together community-style, and go home with recipes and new
cooking skills.

Read Entire Success Story Here!

Try one of the recipes from the night:
Quinoa Spinach Tomato Egg Bake

Next CookWell Class:
Monday, May 13 5:30-7 pm

Union Pizza @ Fergus Falls YMCA
To register, call the YMCA 218-739-4489

CookWell Class Schedule

We want your input on making Highways 59 & 108 in Pelican Rapids more
pedestrian-friendly, bicycle-friendly, and handicapped-accessible!

 PartnerSHIP 4 Health, SRF, MnDOT, and the City of Pelican Rapids are
working on concept plans for improvements to Highways 59 & 108 as part of

MnDOT's reconstruction project in 2024.

Please join us!

https://files.constantcontact.com/9b1744ba101/a42c10d6-add2-472d-bbff-c0fa6f8c0c23.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/9b1744ba101/c37d2f9f-48b3-4cf9-a2c1-c9b3811a00ab.docx
http://partnership4health.org/cookwell/?et_fb=1


GreenCorps Update

Scott Schwandt is pictured here fulfilling one of his roles as a MN
GreenCorps member by being a volunteer. Since MN GreenCorps
is an AmeriCorps VISTA program, Scott gives a portion of his time
to civic engagement in the community. Here he is with his
brother, Mark, helping the city of Moorhead fill sandbags for the
upcoming Red River flood.



Like and Review PartnerSHIP 4 Health on Facebook

Have you checked out our Facebook page? It's a great way to learn more about  
PartnerSHIP 4 Health's work across Becker, Clay, Otter Tail, and Wilkin Counties. 

Like what we do? Leave a review to help others find out who we are!

PartnerSHIP 4 Health (PS4H)  is part of Becker, Clay,
Otter Tail, and Wilkin County public health and is
supported by the Minnesota Department of Health
through the Statewide Health Improvement Partnership
(SHIP). To learn more about SHIP and its work across
the state, click the logo to the right.

PartnerSHIP 4 Health | www.partnership4health.org

STAY CONNECTED:

https://www.facebook.com/partnerSHIP4health/
http://www.partnership4health.org/
https://www.facebook.com/partnerSHIP4health/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCw-1AaxC76u6TxsduyyhjcQ
https://twitter.com/ptrship4health



